
 
 

Committee on Data, Information Technology, and Privacy 
 

 
February 9, 2022 
 
To:  Jody Kreiman, Chair 
 Academic Senate 
 
From:  Alex Bui, Chair 
 Committee on Data, Information Technology and Privacy 
 
Re:  (Revised Version): Academic Planning and Budget Office: Bruin Budget Model White Paper 
 
Dear Professor Kreiman, 
 
At its meeting on February 1, 2022, the Committee on Data, Information Technology and Privacy (CDITP) 
reviewed the Academic Planning Budget Office: Bruin Model White Paper.  Members had no additional 
comments on the model. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to review. 

 
cc:       Jessica Cattelino, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Renee Rouzan-Kay, Committee Analyst, Academic Senate 
Members of the Committee on Data, Information Technology and Privacy   


